
 

 

 

 

 

 

From the City Manager’s Desk 

Please join the City of Cornelia and Pebble Ministry Inc. to celebrate 

the grand opening of the Cornelia City Park Story Trail on Sunday August 

27th at 3pm.  The Story Trail, provided through a grant from AARP, is a 

great addition to the park promoting exercise, family, community, and 

education.  The first book to be featured on the Story Trail is Mama 

Bird Papa Bird by White County author Wanda Obermeier.  For more 

information, please contact Cristina Simmons at 706-768-6834 or 

pebbleministryinc@gmail.com 

 


